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7th June 2019 

 

Book Collection 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

At Carniny, we are always striving to improve the standard of reading books to encourage 

a real enjoyment of reading throughout the school.  

 

We would therefore request and warmly welcome any reading material which may not be of 

any use in your home anymore (your children may have read/outgrown).   

 

This influx of books would aid the development of reading and literacy skills which have 

been and will continue to be a focus in the School Development Plan.  

 

Contributions may be delivered directly to the school office, or to my classroom (beside 

the computer suite). 

 

Thank you in advance for your support. 

 

Yours faithfully 

G Fisher (Literacy Coordinator) 


